
 
 

CITY OF CAPITOLA   
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the Capitola Planning Commission meeting, 
scheduled for Thursday, November 21, 2019 

has been canceled. 
The regular meeting schedule will resume 

with the next meeting to be held  
Thursday, December 5, at 7 p.m.  

in the City Hall Council Chambers,  
420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA. 

 
 

POSTED:   11/12/2019 _____________________ 
      Chloé Woodmansee 
      Clerk to the Commission  

 


